
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
HEATING SYSTEM SCHEDULE  

 

 
 

Due to the cooler temperatures at night  
the Boilers for the Heating System  
are scheduled to be turned off on   

THURSDAY MAY 30th, 2019  
 

We remind residents to check their units heating 
components, (the expansion joint) for water leaks during 
this shut down. 
 
THE CORPORATION WILL NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR 
PROPERTY DAMAGE RESULTING FROM RESIDENTS NEGLIGENCE 
 
It is suggested residents place a container/towels under their heating 
component and check regularly throughout the year for any signs of water 
leaks. Management can supply 1 aluminium dish (1 per unit) to place under 
the expansion joint of the system. 
 
 

Water leaks must be reported immediately  
to the Superintendent Sylvan @ 905-424-5173 
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